
4th October 2019 

Next week (Monday) is our Harvest Festival. The children have been 

practising their song for the service (Cauliflower’s fluffy). To help them 

prepare for the festival, could you please use the link below and have a 

little practise with them. I have given them the words for them to 

practise. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PukdaXUzgOU  

 

This week: 

We have been acting out the Story of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory as 

well as planning our stories. The children loved their drama and I was 

amazed to see how they brought each character to life. Who knew that 

Grandpa Joe has such a strong Bristolian accent? 

In Maths, we have been developing our mental methods with the practise 

of ‘daily 10’ and we have gone through Mathletics and Timetable 

Rockstars as a class. The children loved it and we discussed how we may 

not feel confident with it yet but if we keep trying, we will get better.   

   


